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Mr. Edvard Grieg,
Bergen, Norway.

Dear Mr., Grieg:-

I doubt not you have seen the announeement of the
death of Prof. Hjalmar Hjorth Boyesen, our friend and con-
tributor, which occurred suddenly a fortnight ago. Prof. Boy-
esen's death would make it preferable that the article on
Mozart should be written in German rather than in Norwegian,
if equally convenient for you, as it is now difficult for us
to get a good translator of Norwegian.

With kind regards,

Very sincerely yours,
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